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Ms Pothida Youhorn

Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Community Affairs
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Youhorn

| am writing in relation to the Community Affairs Legislation Committee, Budget Estimates
2022-23 Health Portfolio hearing on 2 June 2023.

I wish to correct evidence provided to the Committee during its examination of the
Department of Health and Aged Care (pages 11 — 12 of the Proof Hansard).

In answering a question from Senator Urquhart, | said: the Bulk Billing Incentive from
1 November would be MM2 $32.70, MM5 $37.20 and MM7 $41.30.

The response was accurate based on the information available at that time. However, in light
of subsequent advice the following are the correct Bulk Billing Incentive from 1 November

MM2 $31.35, 5 $35.40 and MM7 $39.65.

Yours sincergly

~ Daniel McCabe
First Assistant Secretary
Medicare Benefits and Digital Health

18 July 2023





